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Ms Anna Scott

Manager, Planning Approvals
Sydney Metro

Level 43, 680 George Street
Sydney New South Wales 2000

20 December 2021

Dear Ms Scott

Sydney Metro West — Major civil construction between The Bays to Sydney CBD
(SSI1-19238057)
Response to Submissions Report

The exhibition of the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the above proposal ended on 15
December 2021. All submissions received by the Department during the exhibition of the proposal
are available on the Department’s website at
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/41851.

The Department requests that you provide a response to the issues raised in those submissions by
24 March 2022

Please lodge your response by progressing the application on the major projects planning portal
https://majorprojects.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/.

If you have any questions, please contact Angela Stewart, who can be contacted on 02 9274 6561 or
at angela.stewart@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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